
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18th January 2024 
 

NSPCC Number Day- Friday 2nd February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
I am pleased to tell you about school’s plans to celebrate NSPCC number day this 
year. On Friday 2nd February we are inviting children to dress up as rockstars!! Any 
(preferably number-themed) non-uniform is OK for children who do not wish to dress 
up. 
 
We will have a fun-filled afternoon of maths investigations, games and tournaments. 
 
Times Tables Rockstars are running a tournament ‘NSPCC Rocks’ as part of Number 
Day which we have signed up for. The tournament is running from 7:30am to 7:30pm 
and children will be able to earn points for their class using any game mode. I will be 
running a Rockstars club during breaktimes on Number Day for children who would 
like take part. 
 
Any donations for the NSPCC can be made through ParentPay. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any questions, 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Leanne Holmes 
 
Mathematics Coordinator 
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